
 

NEWS RELEASE - 1st November 2022 

Dr Xavier is Guest Speaker at Nurses’ Regional Meeting 

Dr Xavier was the special guest speaker at the south coast regional meeting for the British 
Association of Cosmetic Nurses (BACN) on 1st November in Bournemouth.  

Speaking about treating the under-eye area (tear trough), Dr Xavier shared his years of experience in treating 
this delicate area as well as highlighting Galderma’s new dermal filler called Eyelight™ designed specifically to 
treat the undereye. 

The BACN holds a series of these meetings around the UK to help with education and professional development 
of nurses in the field of cosmetic medicine. 

The BACN is the largest Professional Association for nurses carrying out cosmetic treatments in the UK. It 
operates under a strict Code of Conduct in order to ensure patient safety across all treatments undertaken by 
its members. 

The BACN is a not-for-profit organisation and has a dual role (1) to provide services and support to all of its 
Members and (2) to promote and support patient safety in the area of Non-Surgical Aesthetic Treatments. 

Dr Xavier said: “I greatly admire the work of the BACN and what it stands for. The regional meetings are a great 
forum to promote education and professional standards and I was honoured to be invited to speak at the south 
coast regional meeting.” 

 

 


